
Learning to Live  Living to Love Loving to Learn 

 

Library Visits  
To coincide with World Book Day in March, each class will be visiting the library in 
Cross Hills later in February. You will have received a letter via email to enable your 
child to sign up to the library.  Please could these be returned to school on or before 
Friday the 3rd February. This will give the library enough time to register your child so 
that they will be able to borrow a book on the day. Please keep an eye out on future 
newsletters to see how we will be celebrating World 
Book Day in March.  

 
 

Support for Ukrainian Families  

On Friday 3rd February  we will be having a non-uniform day 

and cake stall after school to raise money to support the 

Ukrainian families in our local area. Mrs Sharples (who previ-

ously taught in our school) coordinates support and activities 

for families in our area, this includes monthly coffee mornings 

held at our school. They need ongoing funds to continue this 

amazing work and we would like to support them with this. A 

voluntary donation can be made on parent pay for non-

uniform and donations of cakes will be much appreciated on 

the morning of 3rd February.  



 

 Reading Café & E-safety talk 

We will be holding another reading café event on Friday 10th February. Because the event 

was so popular last time, there will be two sessions, one between 9.30 – 10.30am and one 

between 2.30 - 3.30pm. Robins and Swallows class are invited to attend the morning ses-

sion along with their siblings from KS2. KS2 pupils who do not attend with their siblings in 

the morning are invited to attend the afternoon session. This is a great opportunity to 

share a story with your child/ren whilst enjoying a hot drink and biscuit. It is also a great 

way to get an insight into the type of questions children are asked in school when taking 

part in reading activities so that these can be applied at home.  

There will also be a short e-

safety presentation included.   

 

We are a nut aware school 

A polite reminder that children should not be eating 

breakfast in school. We have had a number of children 

come to school eating Nutella. We are a nut aware school 

and we do have children in school with nut allergies.  

Are you entitled to Free School Meals? 

A reminder to you of the importance of claiming free school meals if you are entitled to do so. 

Even if you do not want to take the meals and continue with packed lunches, this entitlement 

gives you access to other extra-curricular funding, group music lessons etc. The school is given this 

additional funding based on the % of eligible FSM pupils. If you are not sure about your entitle-

ment, please speak to Mr Whitehead. Please check the following links for more information—

NYCC Bradford  

School dinners 

 A reminder that there is a wide choice available to children for school dinners now. 

This includes sandwiches. A reminder that all children in Robins and Swallows are 

entitled to a free school meal. If your child hasn’t been on school dinners recently 

we would encourage them to try them again. 

 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/free-school-meals
https://www.bradford.gov.uk/benefits/applying-for-benefits/free-school-meals/


 

 

Friday 3rd February—Non uniform and Bake Sale for the Ukrainian community 

Monday 6th February—e safety week begins  

Monday 6th February—Children’s Mental Health Week  

Thursday 9th February—Cross Country event at Cliffe Castle  

Friday 10th February—Reading café /e-safety presentation  

Friday 10th February—Half Term 

Monday 27th February—Fairtrade fortnight begins  

Wednesday 1st March—Cross Country event at Marley Playing Fields  

Thursday 2nd March—World Book Day  

Monday 6th March—Parent Consultations  

Tuesday 7th March—Parent Consultations  

Monday 13th March—British Science Week begins  

Friday 24th March—Easter Lunch for Robins/Swallows’  parents followed 
by Easter Activities 

Thursday 30th March—KS2 Easter Production –2pm and 6pm in Church   

Friday 31st March—End of spring term  

 

Spring Term 2023 



 

Our end of half term newsletter will be  

Friday 10th February 

Robins Learning to Live — Teddy 

Living to Love — Heidi 

Loving to Learn —  Willow 

Swallows Learning to Live — Maddie 

Living to Love — Oscar 

Loving to Learn — Seth 

Kingfishers Learning to Live — Esmae 

Living to Love —  Rosie 

Loving to Learn —  Harris 

Owls Learning to Live — Ralph 

Living to Love — Ruby 

Loving to Learn — Jack 

Eagles  Learning to Live — Hidayah 

Living to Love — Harry W 

Loving to Learn —  Lola 

School clubs next week Monday Kanga Sport—all ages 

Tuesday Music—Y2 upwards 

Wednesday Stage and Musicals—

EYFS / KS1 

Thursday Cookery KS2 






